Pastor Green Tuesday, October 11, 2022

Howdy hi good neighbors, I pray that you had a great night of sleep and are ready to face this new day. If you're retired, or if you're just not paying attention, it is Tuesday. Many of you are probably exhausted from attempting to get as much accomplished as you could on this final long weekend of decent weather. I hope that you got your trailers and camps buttoned up, your boats secure, and your pools closed. My pool has another six days before it gets closed for the Winter. Then it is time to sit back and wait for the snow to fly. I'm only joking, I really don't care to see any snow flying, except on Christmas Eve. The white luminaries placed on Old Falls Blvd. on Christmas Eve. always look more beautiful with a small amount of snow on the ground. After that night, it can dry up and turn to Spring. I don't ask for much do I? Yesterday while I was meeting with one family to plan today's funeral, I received a call from the same funeral director handling that funeral to tell me that another member of St. Paul passed away. So yesterday afternoon, prior to the evening service I met with that family to plan Wednesday's funeral. It's shaping up to be a very busy week. I pray that your week is much better. Our Terrific Tuesday song of the day is called "In the Palm of Your Hand" by Alison Kraus. Have a most blessed day in the hands of God.